
 
 

CODE OF CONDUCT  
 

  
 

The Dobbs Ferry Youth Little League (DFYLL) has instituted a Code of Conduct Policy 
in 2007 that will be in effect for all individuals associated with the league.  
 
The purpose of this policy is to ensure that the DFYLL program provides a safe and 
nurturing environment for the players that participate in the league.  
 
While participating in DFYLL activities, all individuals are 
    

• Forbidden to PHYSICALLY CONFRONT or challenge players, 
coaches, umpires, and/or spectators,  

 
• Forbidden to BLATANTLY DIRECT OBSCENITIES to players, 

coaches, umpires and/or spectators. 
 
Upon written notification of an incident to the Board, the Board will gather and review 
the information. If the determination is made that a violation of the policy occurred, 
appropriate action will be taken which may include; 
 

Suspension in the DFYLL for the remainder of the current season including 
summer and fall leagues; and for at least one full season thereafter, including 
summer and fall leagues. 

 
Reinstatement will only be considered by the DFYLL Board after the full suspension has 
been served. 
 
Notification of an incidence can be e-mailed to www.dfyouthbaseball@dfybl.org. 
 
 
 
 


